Heldenfels, Leane

To: Mary Ann
Subject: RE: Re Case Number C15-2015-0017-7012 Quill Leaf Cove

—

From: Mary Ann it ass@eoiun)

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 12:41 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Re Case Number C15-2015-0017-7012 Quill Leaf Cove

To: Leane Heldenfels
City of Austin
Planning and Development Review Department

Leane,
Comments in objection to Case Number C15-2015-0017, Address 7012 Quill Leaf Cove:

Owners were advised to obtain proper approval from City of Austin as they began this
project. We oppose granting the requested variance on the basis it would merely conform to
their attitude that the property is theirs to do with it as they desire, an attitude which has
been adopted by them from the time they acquired the property without regard to city codes
or the neighborhood's history of cooperation.

Sincerely,
Luther and Mary Ann Parker

Luther and Mary Ann Parker
7011 Quill Leaf Cove

Austin, Texas 78750

Mary Ann 512-497-1912



